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As a native Oregonian, I have experienced the ever-increasing taxation of 

Oregonians.  It is time for the state to STOP taxing Oregonians to the point where 

they can no longer afford to live here.  With a large portion of this state being rural, 

many Oregonians depend upon their private vehicles for transportation. Imposing this 

tax would adversely affect working class families who already struggle to make ends 

meet in this economy.  There is no need for the state to burden them further with a 

tax on an essential item such as tires for transportation.  It's high time for Oregon's 

government to SERVE the citizens by reducing frivolous spending rather than 

demanding that the citizens pay a seemingly endless amount of tax money.   NO 

TAX ON TIRES! 


